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BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
 

Docket Nos. UG-110723 

Puget Sound Energy, Inc.'s  
Tariff filing for Pipeline Integrity Program 

 
PUBLIC COUNSEL DATA REQUEST NO. 044 

 
 
PUBLIC COUNSEL DATA REQUEST NO. 044: 
 
Re:  PSE’s Response to Public Counsel Data Request No. 5. 
 
The response to Public Counsel Data Request No. 5, under the heading “Wrapped 
Steel Service Assessment Program,” states:  “The initial goal of WSSAP was to replace 
all services originally identified in the two highest priority categories (Priority and 
Scheduled Replacement) by December 31, 2010.”  Please state whether that goal was 
met, and if not, the current schedule for completion of the goal. 
 
 
Response: 
 
Puget Sound Energy, Inc. has remediated all services that were originally identified in 
the two highest priority categories except two.  One of these services is delayed due to 
a permitting issue and the other is due to a customer issue.  Both will be replaced or 
retired as soon as the issues are resolved. 


